

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

November 8, 1991

Frank Lovelady Lovelady & Associates 7408 Morrow Avenue, NE Albuquerque, New Mexico 87112

RE: ENGINEER CERTIFICATION FOR DION'S PIZZA ON 4TH STREET N.W. (F-14/D32)ENGINEER'S CERTIFICATION STATEMENT DATED NOVEMBER 4, 1991 RECEIVED NOVEMBER 4, 1991

Dear Mr. Lovelady:

Based on the information provided on your November 4, 1991 submittal, certification for the above referenced site is acceptable for temporary Certificate of Occupancy release.

Please be advised that once the alley is constructed and work order acceptance is received, the permanent Certificate of Occupancy will be issued.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2650.

Sincerely,

Bernie J. Montoya, CE Engineering Assistant

cc: Alan Martinez, Drainage Inspector - PWD

BJM:jc WP+867

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

Walter H. Nickerson, Jr., P.E. Assistant Director Public Works

ENGINEERING GROUP

Telephone (505) 763-2500

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER =



City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

October 26, 1988

Louis Gross, P.E.
Logan/Gross & Associates, Inc.
925 Sixth Street, NW Suite 3
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR PIZZA INN (F-14/D32) REVISION DATED OCTOBER 24, 1988

Dear Mr. Gross:

Based on the information provided on your resubmittal of October 13, 1988, the above referenced plan is approved for Foundation and Rough Grading Permit.

Please be advised that prior to Building Permit release, we will need an approved filed copy of the replat for our records.

Also, a separate permit is required for construction within City right-of-way.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Denne J. Montoya, C.E.
Engineering Assistant

xc: Becky Sandoval

BJM/bsj (WP+867)



KEN SCHULTZ

MAYOR

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

October 26, 1988

Louis Gross, P.E.
Logan/Gross & Associates, Inc.
925 Sixth Street, NW Suite 3
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR PIZZA INN (F-14/D32) REVISION DATED OCTOBER 24, 1988

Dear Mr. Gross:

Based on the information provided on your resubmittal of October 13, 1988, the above referenced plan is approved for Foundation and Rough Grading Permit.

Please be advised that prior to Building Permit release, we will need an approved filed copy of the replat for our records.

Also, a separate permit is required for construction within City right-of-way.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Bernie J. Montoya, C.E. Engineering Assistant

Becky Sandoval

BJM/bsj (WP+867)